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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this Mastercam X Reference Guide by online. You might not require more time to spend to go to
the book initiation as capably as search for them. In some cases, you likewise accomplish not discover the notice Mastercam X Reference Guide that you are looking for.
It will unconditionally squander the time.
However below, behind you visit this web page, it will be as a result entirely simple to get as competently as download guide Mastercam X Reference Guide
It will not agree to many time as we accustom before. You can complete it even if produce an effect something else at home and even in your workplace. for that reason
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we have the funds for below as competently as evaluation Mastercam X Reference Guide what you taking into account
to read!
examples (some dimensioned and toleranced in inches and some in millimeters) to
illustrate each concept. Reinforces the explanations with end-of-chapter self
evaluation exercises (the answers to all questions and problems are contained in
the back of the book). Includes over one hundred drawings that illustrate concepts
under discussion. Provides the information needed to become conversant in the
techniques of GD&T and how to smoothly integrate this knowledge into engineering
design and modern inspection systems.
Mastercam X7 2013
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Machining Simulation Using SOLIDWORKS CAM 2019 Kuang-Hua Chang 2019-06 This book
will teach you all the important concepts and steps used to conduct machining
simulations using SOLIDWORKS CAM. SOLIDWORKS CAM is a parametric, feature-based
machining simulation software offered as an add-in to SOLIDWORKS. It integrates
design and manufacturing in one application, connecting design and manufacturing
teams through a common software tool that facilitates product design using 3D
solid models. By carrying out machining simulation, the machining process can be
defined and verified early in the product design stage. Some, if not all, of the
less desirable design features of part manufacturing can be detected and addressed
while the product design is still being finalized. In addition, machining-related
problems can be detected and eliminated before mounting a stock on a CNC machine,
and manufacturing cost can be estimated using the machining time estimated in the
machining simulation. This book is intentionally kept simple. It’s written to help
you become familiar with the practical applications of conducting machining
simulations in SOLIDWORKS CAM. This book provides you with the basic concepts and
steps needed to use the software, as well as a discussion of the G-codes
generated. After completing this book, you should have a clear understanding of
how to use SOLIDWORKS CAM for machining simulations and should be able to apply
this knowledge to carry out machining assignments on your own product designs. In
order to provide you with a more comprehensive understanding of machining
simulations, the book discusses NC (numerical control) part programming and
verification, as well as introduces applications that involve bringing the G-code
post processed by SOLIDWORKS CAM to a HAAS CNC mill and lathe to physically cut
parts. This book points out important, practical factors when transitioning from
virtual to physical machining. Since the machining capabilities offered in the
2019 version of SOLIDWORKS CAM are somewhat limited, this book introduces thirdparty CAM modules that are seamlessly integrated into SOLIDWORKS, including
CAMWorks, HSMWorks, and Mastercam for SOLIDWORKS. This book covers basic concepts,
frequently used commands and options required for you to advance from a novice to
an intermediate level SOLIDWORKS CAM user. Basic concepts and commands introduced
include extracting machinable features (such as 2.5 axis features), selecting a
machine and cutting tools, defining machining parameters (such as feedrate,
spindle speed, depth of cut, and so on), generating and simulating toolpaths, and
post processing CL data to output G-code for support of physical machining. The
concepts and commands are introduced in a tutorial style presentation using simple
but realistic examples. Both milling and turning operations are included. One of
the unique features of this book is the incorporation of the CL data verification
by reviewing the G-code generated from the toolpaths. This helps you understand
how the G-code is generated by using the respective post processors, which is an
important step and an excellent way to confirm that the toolpaths and G-code
generated are accurate and useful. Who is this book for? This book should serve
well for self-learners. A self-learner should have basic physics and mathematics
background, preferably a bachelor or associate degree in science or engineering.
We assume that you are familiar with basic manufacturing processes, especially
milling and turning. And certainly, we expect that you are familiar with
SOLIDWORKS part and assembly modes. A self-learner should be able to complete the
fourteen lessons of this book in about fifty hours. This book also serves well for
class instruction. Most likely, it will be used as a supplemental reference for
courses like CNC Machining, Design and Manufacturing, Computer-Aided
Manufacturing, or Computer-Integrated Manufacturing. This book should cover five
to six weeks of class instruction, depending on the course arrangement and the
technical background of the students.
Automobile Engineer's Reference Book 1959
Standards of Ethical Conduct for Employees of the Executive Branch 1994 Includes
Part I of Executive Order 12674 (April 12, 1989) & 5 CFR Part 2635 Regulation
(August 7, 1992). Covers: gifts from outside sources, gifts between employees,
conflicting financial interests, impartiality in performing official duties,
seeking other employment, misuse of position, & outside activities. Also includes
related statutory authorities.
Mastercam X5 Training Guide - Mill 2D&3D 2010
Secrets of 5-axis Machining Karlo Apro 2008 Up to now, the best way to get
information on 5-axis machining has been by talking to experienced peers in the
industry, in hopes that they will share what they learned. Visiting industrial
tradeshows and talking to machine tool and Cad/Cam vendors is another option, only
these people will all give you their point of view and will undoubtedly promote
their machine or solution. This unbiased, no-nonsense, to-the-point description of
5-axis machining presents information that was gathered during the author's 30
years of hands-on experience in the manufacturing industry, bridging countries and
continents, multiple languages - both human and G-Code. As the only book of its
kind, Secrets of 5-Axis Machining will demystify the subject and bring it within
the reach of anyone who is interested in using this technology to its full
potential, and is not specific to one particular CAD/CAM system. It is sure to
empower readers to confidently enter this field, and by doing so, become better
equipped to compete in the global market.
Machinery 1922
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
AUTODESK FUSION 360 BLACK BOOK Gaurav Verma 2018-06-27 Autodesk Fusion is a
product of Autodesk Inc. It is the first of its kind of software which combine D
CAD, CAM, and CAE tool in single package. It connects your entire product
development process in a single cloud based platform that works on both Mac and
PC. In CAD environment, you can create the model with parametric designing and
dimensioning. The CAD environment is equally applicable for assemblydesign. The
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Get Started in Leather Crafting Tony Laier 2017-08-11 Historic, classic, creative,
and fun, leather crafting is a craft for all ages. Whether you are just a beginner
looking to get started, or an experienced leather artist in need of a concise
reference, Leathercrafting is your guide to an enjoyable craft that lasts a
lifetime. Master leather artisans Tony and Kay Laier introduce you to the basics
of leather preparation, and show you how to use stamps, punches, cutters, and
other essential tools. They provide expert tips on edge finishing methods, and
take you step-by-step through a traditional floral carving project. From forming,
moulding, and embossing leather to creative stitching, lacing, and braiding, this
book will teach you all of the skills you’ll need to make beautiful belts,
wallets, purses, holsters, cases, jewelry, home accessories, and more.
Machining Simulation Using SOLIDWORKS CAM 2020 Kuang-Hua Chang This book will
teach you all the important concepts and steps used to conduct machining
simulations using SOLIDWORKS CAM. SOLIDWORKS CAM is a parametric, feature-based
machining simulation software offered as an add-in to SOLIDWORKS. It integrates
design and manufacturing in one application, connecting design and manufacturing
teams through a common software tool that facilitates product design using 3D
solid models. By carrying out machining simulation, the machining process can be
defined and verified early in the product design stage. Some, if not all, of the
less desirable design features of part manufacturing can be detected and addressed
while the product design is still being finalized. In addition, machining-related
problems can be detected and eliminated before mounting a stock on a CNC machine,
and manufacturing cost can be estimated using the machining time estimated in the
machining simulation. This book is intentionally kept simple. It’s written to help
you become familiar with the practical applications of conducting machining
simulations in SOLIDWORKS CAM. This book provides you with the basic concepts and
steps needed to use the software, as well as a discussion of the G-codes
generated. After completing this book, you should have a clear understanding of
how to use SOLIDWORKS CAM for machining simulations and should be able to apply
this knowledge to carry out machining assignments on your own product designs. In
order to provide you with a more comprehensive understanding of machining
simulations, the book discusses NC (numerical control) part programming and
verification, as well as introduces applications that involve bringing the G-code
post processed by SOLIDWORKS CAM to a HAAS CNC mill and lathe to physically cut
parts. This book points out important, practical factors when transitioning from
virtual to physical machining. Since the machining capabilities offered in the
2020 version of SOLIDWORKS CAM are somewhat limited, this book introduces thirdparty CAM modules that are seamlessly integrated into SOLIDWORKS, including
CAMWorks, HSMWorks, and Mastercam for SOLIDWORKS. This book covers basic concepts,
frequently used commands and options required for you to advance from a novice to
an intermediate level SOLIDWORKS CAM user. Basic concepts and commands introduced
include extracting machinable features (such as 2.5 axis features), selecting a
machine and cutting tools, defining machining parameters (such as feed rate,
spindle speed, depth of cut, and so on), generating and simulating toolpaths, and
post processing CL data to output G-code for support of physical machining. The
concepts and commands are introduced in a tutorial style presentation using simple
but realistic examples. Both milling and turning operations are included. One of
the unique features of this book is the incorporation of the CL data verification
by reviewing the G-code generated from the toolpaths. This helps you understand
how the G-code is generated by using the respective post processors, which is an
important step and an excellent way to confirm that the toolpaths and G-code
generated are accurate and useful.
Human Resource 1995
Mastercam X2 Training Guide Mill Matthew Manton 2007-01-01
Machinery's Encyclopedia Erik Oberg 1917
Mastercam X2 Training Guide Mill 2D/Lathe Combo Matthew Manton 2007-01-01
Machine Learning in VLSI Computer-Aided Design Ibrahim (Abe) M. Elfadel 2019-03-15
This book provides readers with an up-to-date account of the use of machine
learning frameworks, methodologies, algorithms and techniques in the context of
computer-aided design (CAD) for very-large-scale integrated circuits (VLSI).
Coverage includes the various machine learning methods used in lithography,
physical design, yield prediction, post-silicon performance analysis, reliability
and failure analysis, power and thermal analysis, analog design, logic synthesis,
verification, and neuromorphic design. Provides up-to-date information on machine
learning in VLSI CAD for device modeling, layout verifications, yield prediction,
post-silicon validation, and reliability; Discusses the use of machine learning
techniques in the context of analog and digital synthesis; Demonstrates how to
formulate VLSI CAD objectives as machine learning problems and provides a
comprehensive treatment of their efficient solutions; Discusses the tradeoff
between the cost of collecting data and prediction accuracy and provides a
methodology for using prior data to reduce cost of data collection in the design,
testing and validation of both analog and digital VLSI designs. From the Foreword
As the semiconductor industry embraces the rising swell of cognitive systems and
edge intelligence, this book could serve as a harbinger and example of the osmosis
that will exist between our cognitive structures and methods, on the one hand, and
the hardware architectures and technologies that will support them, on the
other....As we transition from the computing era to the cognitive one, it behooves
us to remember the success story of VLSI CAD and to earnestly seek the help of the
invisible hand so that our future cognitive systems are used to design more
powerful cognitive systems. This book is very much aligned with this on-going
transition from computing to cognition, and it is with deep pleasure that I
recommend it to all those who are actively engaged in this exciting
transformation. Dr. Ruchir Puri, IBM Fellow, IBM Watson CTO & Chief Architect, IBM
T. J. Watson Research Center
Mechanical Vibrations Singiresu S. Rao 2016-01-01 Mechanical Vibrations, 6/e is
ideal for undergraduate courses in Vibration Engineering. Retaining the style of
its previous editions, this text presents the theory, computational aspects, and
applications of vibrations in as simple a manner as possible. With an emphasis on
computer techniques of analysis, it gives expanded explanations of the
fundamentals, focusing on physical significance and interpretation that build upon
students' previous experience. Each self-contained topic fully explains all
concepts and presents the derivations with complete details. Numerous examples and
problems illustrate principles and concepts.
CNC Control Setup for Milling and Turning Peter Smid 2010 This unique reference
features nearly all of the activities a typical CNC operator performs on a daily
basis. Starting with overall descriptions and in-depth explanations of various
features, it goes much further and is sure to be a valuable resource for anyone
involved in CNC.
Interpretation of Geometric Dimensioning and Tolerancing Daniel E. Puncochar 1997
Geometric dimensioning and tolerancing (GD&T) has become accepted around the world
as the international symbolic language that allows engineers and machinists to use
engineering drawings to communicate from the design stage through manufacturing
and inspection. Its advantages are uniformity in design practice, ensured
interchangeability, consistent interpretation, and maximum tolerance allocation.
With GD&T, design requirements can be specified explicitly and the latest gaging
techniques can be accommodated, contributing to higher productivity and less
rework and scrap. Deductively organized, this book is a complete on-the-job
reference that provides a thorough understanding to the complex ASME Y14.5M-1994
Dimensioning and Tolerancing standard. Uses a building-block approach with
mastercam-x-reference-guide
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CAE environment facilitates to analysis the model under real-world load
conditions. Once the model is as per your requirement then generate the NC program
using the CAM environment.With lots of features and thorough review, we present a
book to help professionals as well as beginners in creating some of the most
complex solid models. The book follows a step by step methodology.In this book, we
have tried to give real-world examples with real challenges in designing. We have
tried to reduce the gap between educational and industrial use of Autodesk Fusion.
In this edition of book, we have included topics on Sketching, D Part Designing,
Assembly Design, Rendering & Animation, Sculpting, Mesh Design, CAM, Simulation, D
printing, D PDFs.ContentsStarting with Autodesk Fusion 360Sketching3D Sketch and
Solid ModellingAdvanced 3D ModellingPractical and PracticeSolid EditingAssembly
DesignImporting Files and InspectionSurface ModellingRendering and
AnimationDrawingSculptingSculpting-2Mesh DesignCAMGenerating Milling Toolpaths 1Generating Milling Toolpaths - 2Generating Turning and Cutting
ToolpathsMiscellaneous CAM ToolsIntroduction to Simulation in Fusion 360Simulation
Studies in Fusion 360
Diesel Engine Reference Book Leslie Ronald C. Lilly 1984
Understanding Mastercam Kelly Curran 2002 For courses in Computer Numerical
Controls and Machine Tool Process. This practical, easy-to-use and -understand
text guides students through a logical, step-by-step approach to learning
Mastercam. It evolves from a keystroke by keystroke process to an exploration of
programming and post processing programs for the mill.
Grasshopper David Bachman 2017 The software package Rhinoceros 3D, or "Rhino," is
popular for industrial, product, and graphic design and architecture. Grasshopper
is a visual scripting platform for Rhino. Through a series of examples and
tutorials, readers will learn how to build complex objects by combining simple
components.
CNC Programming Handbook Peter Smid 2008-06-01
Mastercam Instructor Guide X 2005
Machining Simulation Using SOLIDWORKS CAM 2018 Kuang-Hua Chang This book will
teach you all the important concepts and steps used to conduct machining
simulations using SOLIDWORKS CAM. SOLIDWORKS CAM is a parametric, feature-based
machining simulation software offered as an add-in to SOLIDWORKS. It integrates
design and manufacturing in one application, connecting design and manufacturing
teams through a common software tool that facilitates product design using 3D
solid models. By carrying out machining simulation, the machining process can be
defined and verified early in the product design stage. Some, if not all, of the
less desirable design features of part manufacturing can be detected and addressed
while the product design is still being finalized. In addition, machining-related
problems can be detected and eliminated before mounting a stock on a CNC machine,
and manufacturing cost can be estimated using the machining time estimated in the
machining simulation. This book is intentionally kept simple. It’s written to help
you become familiar with the practical applications of conducting machining
simulations in SOLIDWORKS CAM. This book provides you with the basic concepts and
steps needed to use the software, as well as a discussion of the G-codes
generated. After completing this book, you should have a clear understanding of
how to use SOLIDWORKS CAM for machining simulations and should be able to apply
this knowledge to carry out machining assignments on your own product designs. In
order to provide you with a more comprehensive understanding of machining
simulations, the book discusses NC (numerical control) part programming and
verification, as well as introduces applications that involve bringing the G-code
post processed by SOLIDWORKS CAM to a HAAS CNC mill and lathe to physically cut
parts. This book points out important, practical factors when transitioning from
virtual to physical machining. Since the machining capabilities offered in the
2018 version of SOLIDWORKS CAM are somewhat limited, this book introduces thirdparty CAM modules that are seamlessly integrated into SOLIDWORKS, including
CAMWorks, HSMWorks, and Mastercam for SOLIDWORKS. This book covers basic concepts,
frequently used commands and options required for you to advance from a novice to
an intermediate level SOLIDWORKS CAM user. Basic concepts and commands introduced
include extracting machinable features (such as 2.5 axis features), selecting a
machine and cutting tools, defining machining parameters (such as feedrate,
spindle speed, depth of cut, and so on), generating and simulating toolpaths, and
post processing CL data to output G-code for support of physical machining. The
concepts and commands are introduced in a tutorial style presentation using simple
but realistic examples. Both milling and turning operations are included. One of
the unique features of this book is the incorporation of the CL data verification
by reviewing the G-code generated from the toolpaths. This helps you understand
how the G-code is generated by using the respective post processors, which is an
important step and an excellent way to confirm that the toolpaths and G-code
generated are accurate and useful. Who is this book for? This book should serve
well for self-learners. A self-learner should have basic physics and mathematics
background, preferably a bachelor or associate degree in science or engineering.
We assume that you are familiar with basic manufacturing processes, especially
milling and turning. And certainly, we expect that you are familiar with
SOLIDWORKS part and assembly modes. A self-learner should be able to complete the
fourteen lessons of this book in about fifty hours. This book also serves well for
class instruction. Most likely, it will be used as a supplemental reference for
courses like CNC Machining, Design and Manufacturing, Computer-Aided
Manufacturing, or Computer-Integrated Manufacturing. This book should cover five
to six weeks of class instruction, depending on the course arrangement and the
technical background of the students.
Fanuc CNC Custom Macros Peter Smid 2005 "CNC programmers and service technicians
will find this book a very useful training and reference tool to use in a
production environment. Also, it will provide the basis for exploring in great
depth the extremely wide and rich field of programming tools that macros truly
are."--BOOK JACKET.
Mastercam X Training Guide, Mill 2D Matthew Manton 2007
Mastercam Post Processor User Guide C N C Software, Incorporated 1997-09-01
MASTERCAM X : HANDBOOK 2005
Learning Mastercam Mill Step by Step James Valentino 2003 This unique text
presents a thorough introduction to Mastercam Mill for students with little or no
prior experience. It can be used in virtually any educational setting -- from
four-year engineering schools to community colleges and voc/tech schools to
industrial training centers -- and will also serve as a reliable reference for onthe-job use or as a self-study manual. The award-winning authors have carefully
arranged the contents in a clear and logical sequence and have used many hundreds
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of visuals instead of wordy explanations. An enclosed CD contains Mastercam Demo
V. 9 and also includes examples and exercises from the text for student practice.
Learning Mastercam Mill Step by Step is sure to become a valuable resource for
anyone learning or using Mastercam Mill overwhelmingly, the leading software of
its type in industry.
Diesel Engine Reference Book Bernard Challen 1999 The Diesel Engine Reference
Book, Second Edition, is a comprehensive work covering the design and application
of diesel engines of all sizes. The first edition was published in 1984 and since
that time the diesel engine has made significant advances in application areas
from passenger cars and light trucks through to large marine vessels. The Diesel
Engine Reference Book systematically covers all aspects of diesel engineering,
from thermodynamics theory and modelling to condition monitoring of engines in
service. It ranges through subjects of long-term use and application to engine
designers, developers and users of the most ubiquitous mechanical power source in
the world. The latest edition leaves few of the original chapters untouched. The
technical changes of the past 20 years have been enormous and this is reflected in
the book. The essentials however, remain the same and the clarity of the original
remains. Contributors to this well-respected work include some of the most
prominent and experienced engineers from the UK, Europe and the USA. Most types of
diesel engines from most applications are represented, from the smallest aircooled engines, through passenger car and trucks, to marine engines. The approach
to the subject is essentially practical, and even in the most complex
technological language remains straightforward, with mathematics used only where
necessary and then in a clear fashion. The approach to the topics varies to suit
the needs of different readers. Some areas are covered in both an overview and
also in some detail. Many drawings, graphs and photographs illustrate the 30
chapters and a large easy to use index provides convenient access to any
information the readers requires.
Mastercam Workbook (Version 9) Richard Cozzens 2002-12-01
Mastercam Handbook Vol 2 X 2006
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2001-08
PC Magazine 1994-09
War Department Education Manual United States Armed Forces Institute 1944
Virtual Machining Using CAMWorks 2020 Kuang-Hua Chang This book is written to help
you learn the core concepts and steps used to conduct virtual machining using
CAMWorks. CAMWorks is a virtual machining tool designed to increase your
productivity and efficiency by simulating machining operations on a computer
before creating a physical product. CAMWorks is embedded in SOLIDWORKS as a fully
integrated module. CAMWorks provides excellent capabilities for machining
simulations in a virtual environment. Capabilities in CAMWorks allow you to select
CNC machines and tools, extract or create machinable features, define machining
operations, and simulate and visualize machining toolpaths. In addition, the
machining time estimated in CAMWorks provides an important piece of information
for estimating product manufacturing cost without physically manufacturing the
product. The book covers the basic concepts and frequently used commands and
options you’ll need to know to advance from a novice to an intermediate level
CAMWorks user. Basic concepts and commands introduced include extracting
machinable features (such as 2.5 axis features), selecting machine and tools,
defining machining parameters (such as feed rate), generating and simulating
toolpaths, and post processing CL data to output G-codes for support of CNC
machining. The concepts and commands are introduced in a tutorial style
presentation using simple but realistic examples. Both milling and turning
operations are included. One of the unique features of this book is the
incorporation of the CL (cutter location) data verification by reviewing the Gcodes generated from the toolpaths. This helps you understand how the G-codes are
generated by using the respective post processors, which is an important step and
an ultimate way to confirm that the toolpaths and G-codes generated are accurate
and useful. This book is intentionally kept simple. It primarily serves the
purpose of helping you become familiar with CAMWorks in conducting virtual
machining for practical applications. This is not a reference manual of CAMWorks.
You may not find everything you need in this book for learning CAMWorks. But this
book provides you with basic concepts and steps in using the software, as well as
discussions on the G-codes generated. After going over this book, you will develop
a clear understanding in using CAMWorks for virtual machining simulations, and
should be able to apply the knowledge and skills acquired to carry out machining
assignments and bring machining consideration into product design in general. Who
this book is for This book should serve well for self-learners. A self-learner
should have a basic physics and mathematics background. We assume that you are
familiar with basic manufacturing processes, especially milling and turning. In
addition, we assume you are familiar with G-codes. A self-learner should be able
to complete the ten lessons of this book in about forty hours. This book also
serves well for class instructions. Most likely, it will be used as a supplemental
reference for courses like CNC Machining, Design and Manufacturing, Computer-Aided
Manufacturing, or Computer-Integrated Manufacturing. This book should cover four
to five weeks of class instructions, depending on the course arrangement and the
technical background of the students. What is virtual machining? Virtual machining
is the use of simulation-based technology, in particular, computer-aided
manufacturing (CAM) software, to aid engineers in defining, simulating, and
visualizing machining operations for parts or assembly in a computer, or virtual,
environment. By using virtual machining, the machining process can be defined and
verified early in the product design stage. Some, if not all, of the less
desirable design features in the context of part manufacturing, such as deep
pockets, holes or fillets of different sizes, or cutting on multiple sides, can be
detected and addressed while the product design is still being finalized. In
addition, machining-related problems, such as undesirable surface finish, surface
gouging, and tool or tool holder colliding with stock or fixtures, can be
identified and eliminated before mounting a stock on a CNC machine at shop floor.
In addition, manufacturing cost, which constitutes a significant portion of the
product cost, can be estimated using the machining time estimated in the virtual
machining simulation. Virtual machining allows engineers to conduct machining
process planning, generate machining toolpaths, visualize and simulate machining
operations, and estimate machining time. Moreover, the toolpaths generated can be
converted into NC codes to machine functional parts as well as die or mold for
part production. In most cases, the toolpath is generated in a so-called CL data
format and then converted to G-codes using respective post processors.
Byte 1991
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